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The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a special 
meeting. The meeting was held in the County Commissioner's Meeting Room in Mayo, 
Florida. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the County's current culvert policy 
and existing graded roads to be paved. The following members were present: 
Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist. 1; Commissioner Gail Garrard, Dist. 2; Commissioner 
Donnie Hamlin, Dist. 3; Commissioner T. Jack Byrd, Dist. 4; and Lafayette County 
Attorney Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson. 

BELL WOODWORKS 

The Board and representatives from Bell Woodworks discussed the eviction that 
has taken place on their space at the Industrial Park. Bell Woodworks asked for access to 
the building to be able to get their equipment out to complete the current jobs that they 
have. After much discussion took place, on a motion by Mr. Hamlin and a second by Mr. 
Byrd, the Board voted unanimously to allow Bell Woodworks to pay $9,000 of the 
amount owed plus a current month of rent and they would be allowed access to the 
property. The rest of the amount owed will be forgiven. If they get behind again in their 
rent the eviction process will begin again. 

ADJOURN 

On a motion by Mrs. Garrard and a second by Mr. Byrd, the Board voted 
unanimously to adjourn. 

Lance Lamb, Chairman 

Approved this 10th day of March, 2014. 


